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The AMG Accounting Committee would be pleased to discuss our response with the FASB staff. If you
have any questions, please contact me at (617) 664-8213.

Sincerely,

G ot

Sean P. Newth
Chairman
SIFMA Asset Management Group Accounting Committee

cc: Michael Stewart, Director of Implementation Activities, International Accounting Standards Board
cc: Timothy W. Cameron, Esq., Managing Director, SIFMA Asset Management Group

cc: Mary Kay Scucci, PhD., CPA, Managing Director, U.S. Business Policy and Practices

cc: SIFMA Asset Management Group Accounting Committee





